
Thank you for your consideration,

Riverside County Transportation Commission

Construction Notice
Corona North Main Metrolink Station

Where:

In order to complete elevator component repairs, both platform elevators will be out of service for about two weeks. 

Passengers can use the structure elevators to access the pedestrian bridge over the tracks.

Please use the stairs to the bridge to cross over from one side to the other. ADA passengers will be assisted by security staff 

and will cross the tracks at the emergency crossing located at the West end of the platform.  

                              POSSIBLE DELAYS MAY OCCUR DUE TO CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 

For more information, please call (951) 787-7141.

When:

Monday, November 7, 2022 - 04:00 a.m. until Wednesday, November 23, 2022 - 11:00 p.m.
Closure:


